
 
31st March, 2021 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Dear Parents & Guardians, 
 
RE: COMPLIANCE WITH THE GOVERNMENT’S DIRECTIVE – BOARDERS TO REMAIN IN HOSTEL 
 
‘School learners who are at Boarding Schools will not be permitted to travel back home.  

Equally, no parents will travel to concerned schools for the purposes of visits’ 

 

In line with the above Government statement made yesterday, 30th March, 2021, our Boarder 

Students will remain in Hostel during the Easter weekend.  The school will put in place a 

program of activities to keep the Boarders occupied and entertained over the long weekend. 

 

In the meantime, lessons will continue tomorrow, 1st April, 2021 and school will break at 

1300hrs upon when school will close for Easter as opposed to the announcement made in the 

Principal’s Weekly Newsletter of the 26th of March, 2021.  School will resume for normal lessons 

on Tuesday 6th April, 2021. 

 

We acknowledge the lateness of this notice to all the concerned parties but ask for your 

patience as we try to navigate through these uncertain times.   

 

Kind regards, 

 

 
ORLANDO FERNANDES 
PRINCIPAL  
 


